
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
7 January 2022 
 

Dear Customer 

Special announcement for taking water from Lockyer Creek (Zone 1) Central Lockyer Valley WSS 
 
The announced allocation for the Central Lockyer Valley Water Supply Scheme (WSS) medium priority 
surface water allocation holders in Zone 1 is zero percent from 1 January 2022.  Under a zero percent 
announced allocation, water may only be taken from Lockyer Creek (Zone 1) by special announcement. 
 
In accordance with section 4.4 of the Central Lockyer Valley WSS Operations Manual, water from Lockyer 
Creek (Zone 1) is made available to you by this special announcement for the 2022 water year subject to the 
following conditions: 

1. This announcement expires on the earlier of: 

o an announced allocation of greater than zero percent for medium priority surface water allocation 
holders in Zones 1 (Lockyer Creek), or  

o 31 December 2022. 

2. Water taken under this announcement must not exceed the total nominal allocation volume (ML) held by 
you and must be taken through a water meter. (If you DO NOT have a water meter please contact your 
Irrigation Team). 

3. This announcement is made only to those customers who have direct access to water from Lockyer 
Creek and who’s medium priority surface water allocation is located in Zone 1. 

4. Water must be available in Lockyer Creek. 

5. Seasonal water assignments are not permitted under this announcement. 

6. All accounts must be paid in full or a payment plan in place before any water can be taken under this 
announcement. 
 

How do I know if I am in Zone 1? 
This message has only been sent to customers who hold a medium priority surface water allocation in Zone 
1 as per our records.  Also included is a map of the surface water zones in the Central Lockyer Valley WSS.  
Zone 1 is shown in Orange. 
 
For further information please contact irrigators@seqwater.com.au or call 1800 077 005. 

Yours sincerely 

Petrina Douglas 
Team Lead – Irrigation and Customer Service 


